
NOTICE Choccolocco Creek Watershed Conservancy is now soliciting 

proposals from licensed architectural firms for professional services to be 

provided relating to the various grant programs administered by the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture. The selection made from this solicitation will 

apply to calendar years 2019 through 2021.  

Proposals must be submitted to The Choccolocco Creek Watershed 

Conservancy District (1413 Hillyer Robinson Parkway Anniston, AL 36207) 

no later than 4 pm, 02/07/2020.  

Questions and requests for additional information concerning this 

solicitation may be directed to Najsha Corbett, Regional Planner, East 

Alabama Regional Planning and Development Commission 

Najsha.corbett@earpdc.org  Telephone: (256) 237-6741. 
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